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6th September 2024 
 

PUBLIC SPEAKING FINALS 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We are holding our school Public Speaking finals next Thursday 12th September 2024. Your child has 
been chosen to present their speech. 
 
The finals will be held in the new Hall. 
 

Early Stage 1 and Stage 1 – 9:15am 
Stage 2 – 9:45am 
Stage 3 – 10:25am 

 
Parents are welcome to attend. 
 
The winner of each stage will then present their speech at the District Public Speaking final, to be 
held at Uki PS on Wednesday 16th October 2024. Times for this day will be confirmed closer to the 
date. 
 
Tristen Hill            Louise O’Mara                                                                                    
Assistant Principal       Assistant Principal 
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